
Dear Friends,
And we’re off!  The 2018 Under Construction Mantour Conferences are under way.  We are excited about all that 
God is going to do in and through these Mantour Conferences in the coming months.  But before we look ahead, 
lets look at how we started 2018 in January.

We hit the ground running on January 2.  My phone rang off the hook as men and pastors 
were contacting us for info and promo material for their local Mantour.  It was great to see 
the excitement level among the men about the Conferences.

While we worked hard to promote the Conferences, I also had the privilege to speak at an 
Overcomer’s Sunday at Zion Church in Mahanoy City.  Despite the inch of ice covering the 
Mahanoy City roads, I enjoyed being with this church that we have been working with for 
many years. 

I had the privilege of traveling to Altoona to film an episode of Joy in the City to promote our 
Altoona Mantour.  Thank you to Troy Ferguson for having me on the show, and thank you 
to Walt Smith and Wayne Schaffer for being guests as well and sharing there viewpoint of 
the Mantour Conferences.

On the last Saturday of January, we held our first Mantour, 
The East Central PA Mantour.  What a great kickoff to the 
Conferences.  We had three men accept Christ for the first 
time (Party In Heaven!), and many other men respond around 
the altar.  The Holy Spirit’s power was so present around the 
altar that day as men cried out to God for freedom from their 
bondages, for the Baptism of the Holy Spirit, and for victory 

over the setbacks in their lives.

Now we head into February.  We have our Delaware Mantour coming up on the 3rd.  
I am sure all those Eagles fans are going to be pumped up!  Then we go to Virginia, 
and then our first Mantour in Maryland!  

None of this would be possible without your prayer and financial support.   I am grate-
ful to each of you who partner with us financially and who pray for us as we reach men inside and outside of the 
church with the Gospel.  Thank you for believing in this ministry!  Have a great February!

Reaching Men Together,

Jamie Holden
Founder, Mantour Ministries, AGUS Missionary Assoc.





PRAY:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.   Please pray for the upcoming 2018 Mantour season---we are already seeing great things happening.  
Please pray that lives continue to be changed and men make new commitments to following Christ whole-
heartedly.

2.   As always, please keep my physical health in prayer.  Pray that the Holy Spirit will give me the strength 
and pain relief to do what He has called me to do. 

3.  Pray that men with connect with the Mantour Guy Podcast and that it becomes a valuable tool to help 
men grow closer to God.

4.    Please pray that God will continue to speak to individuals and churches to partner with us on a month-
ly basis so we can reach our budget.  Also, pray against discouragement as we keep moving forward on this 
missionary journey. 

GIVE:
      I  am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a 
monthly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and 
would value your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour 
Ministries on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 
2813962, or print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.

GO:
1.    Mark your calendars now and plan to attend your local 2018 Mantour Conference.  Even better, start 
thinking of ways now to invite unsaved men or men who are new to your church to attend.  


